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Deputy Alan Kelly,
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Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

03/02/2022
RE PQ 3870/22

Question

To ask the Minister for Health his views on whether the HSE should be contracting suppliers that do not honour
Workplace Relations Committee and Labour Court final decisions; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
Alan Kelly

Response
Deputy Kelly,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The HSE Standard Terms for Services and Supplies address the matter of Social Responsibility and Workers
Rights at Section 10. The HSE Standard Terms are accessible at:
https://www.hse.ie/feng/about/who/healthbusinessservices/procurement/hsestandardtermsforservicessupplies.pdf

| trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via chop@hse.ie.

Yours sincerely,

John/Swords | National Director of Procurement | HSE | 2™ Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | DO8 W2A8 |
Telf+353 (01) 6352688 | Emalil: john.swords@hse.ie




